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Notice 
 

 

Date: 10th November 2022 

We are pleased to announce an upcoming event of NSS  for promoting environmental 

consciousness and reducing the usage of plastic bags. We will be organizing an initiative to 

create paper bags on the 13th of November 2022 at 8:00 AM. In addition to creating paper 

bags, we will also focus on enhancing the cleanliness of our college premises. We encourage 

all NSS volunteers to attend this event and actively contribute to its success. 
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Initiative to create paper bags 

Sr. 

No 

Item Particulars 

1 Date 13th Nov. 2022 

2 Name of Event Creating Paper bags 

3 Venue Hutatma Rajguru 

Mahavidyalaya, Rajgurunagar 

4 Time 8.00 a.m. 

5 Duration of the programme One day 

6 Expense  

7 Source of Financial Assistance  NSS 

8 Names of resource persons - 

9 Name of coordinator NSS Program officer 

10 Number of participants 198 

11 Curricular/Co-Curricular/Extra-

Curricular 

Extra-Curricular 

12 Activity belongs to Which Criteria of 

NAAC  

III 

 

 

Report 

National Service Scheme (NSS) unit of  Hutatma Rajguru Mahavidyalaya organized an event 

on 13th November 2022 at 8:00 AM to create paper bags with the participation of NSS 

volunteers. A total of 4503 paper bags were made during this event. Additionally, efforts 

were made to ensure cleanliness and prepare the college premises for the upcoming activities. 

The event was attended by Dr. Shirish Pingale, the Principal of the college, along with Dr. 

Ganesh Dhumal, the NSS Program Officer, Dr. Prabhakar Jagtap and  Dr. Kirti Nitnavare.  

Dr. Sagar Theurkar, Prof. Rohini Mechkar, Prof. Kavita Valunj, Prof. Shradha Randive, Prof. 

Suraj Gargote, and a large number of NSS volunteers. 

The initiative aimed to promote environmental consciousness and reduce the usage of plastic 

bags. By creating paper bags, we contribute to the preservation of our ecosystem and the 

promotion of sustainable practices. 



 

 



 

                                                

 


